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To:

Chicago Trip Participants
From:

Iris Bond Gill, Senior Program Associate

Date:

May 10, 2007
Re:

Study Trip to Support High School Redesign
We are very excited about our upcoming trip to Chicago, Illinois on May 24–25, 2007. As a policy leader involved in the NGA Honor States Program, you will see innovative strategies that support high school redesign and better understand how to apply similar strategies in your own work.
Enclosed is a binder with materials to help prepare you for the trip. The binder includes the following: an agenda/itinerary, briefing materials on high school reform activities at the district and state levels, information about the particular school sites we will visit, an update on the activities in the Honor States, and a participant list with complete contact information.

Travel to hotel: There will be an Airport Expressway Shuttle provided at Ground Transportation. The cost of the shuttle is $20, with an estimated 45-minute ride.
Lodging: Courtyard Magnificent Mile Downtown is located at 165 E. Ontario Street Chicago, IL 60611, 312-573-0800. Rooms will be charged to the AYPF master bill, but you will be responsible for all incidental charges (i.e., phone calls, room service, entertainment, etc.). Please plan to check out of your room on Friday morning before we board the bus. 
Be prompt: We will begin our trip with a breakfast at the Courtyard Magnificent Mile Downtown on Thursday, May 24th. It is very important that we are prompt to all visits since the school staff and speakers will be waiting for us. If you are left at any site, use the enclosed agenda to determine where to go to next. 
Meals: AYPF and our hosts will provide breakfast, lunch, dinner, and snacks/refreshments during the trip. 
Contacts: Rakia McDonald (240-421-4294) and Betsy Brand (703-994-5221) will be your primary on the ground contacts. Please feel free to call us if you have any questions or need anything while on the trip.
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